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LETTER OF SUPPORT

[Today’s date]

Mia Reyes
456 Breeze Lane
Saskatoon, SK S2N 4P9

Mr. Jayden Harris
987 Masters Drive
Saskatoon, SK S5N 2Y4

Dear Mr. Jayden Harris,

I am writing you this letter on behalf of The Operation Encourage Development Project to show my support for a monetary grant through your organization. I believe this foundation is deserving of this grant because it provides resources and support to low-income families to help their children excel in school. I know your organization has supported other non-profits who provide children with mentorship opportunities in the past, which makes The Operation Encourage Development Project an excellent fit for this grant.

One of the reasons I support The Operation Encourage Development Project is they provide quality after-school activities, tutoring sessions, and mentorship programs at little to no cost in low-income areas across the country. They also hold workshops to train mentors and provide resources for parents to help them provide the best educational opportunities for their children. Since The Operation Encourage Development Project is so well known, connecting your organization to them through a grant could certainly improve your brand's visibility.

Another reason I believe The Operation Encourage Development Project is deserving of this grant is that I know the money will go directly back into the communities it serves. The staff and volunteers at The Operation Encourage Development Project manage their finances carefully and host several successful fundraisers every year that help them maintain a healthy budget. Last year's events were so well-attended, they ended up with a surplus of donations that they put into a high-interest savings account to provide long-term stability for the organization.

If you choose to award your grant to The Operation Encourage Development Project, they plan to use the funding to build a new location in Saskatoon so they can expand their services and continue to help families in low-income areas provide for their children. I believe The Operation Encourage Development Project can exceed your expectations and continue to flourish with your assistance.

For these reasons, I hope you consider The Operation Encourage Development Project as a top contender for this grant. If you have any additional questions about their qualifications, please feel free to contact me at 123-456-7891.

Thank you,

Mia Reyes
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